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Under the substitute amendment, the child care career education scholarship
program is funded by federal temporary assistance to needy families (TANF) dollars.
The fiscal estimate prepared by DWD for 1999 SB199, however, indicates that federal
funding under TANF is sum certain and that, as such, the funding needed for the
scholarship program would have to come from GPR or from reallocating other TANF
expenditures. You might want to talk to Bob Nikolay at DWD (6-9475), who prepared
the fiscal estimate, about how TANF spending might be reallocated to fund the
scholarship program or, if that does not seem feasible, appropriating new GPR to fund
the scholarship program.
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